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Bears forwud Stacey Wakrabay--
ashi was nailcd iâ the corner 11
seconds ftertbe.puQk %Wairop.-
ped. Portuaaty forbmêb
Bears, Wakabayasii was abWeto
carry on.

The Huskies opencd the soenng
on the powcrplay 1:05 ino tl*e
gamne with deenicemant" g*er'
berg off for booking.

Huskie dcfenccn Crai;giz.
took a low shot from the point
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opener.

whwbTrry Lloyd,*sdp
seanw goalit John Krill.

Things began looking dimmner
for Uic Rosis when forwisWa
Crais took a ýs1ashifg penalty
about a minute latur. But -tbe
,Bars killed the penalty auld-at

9:2 Sk CrnMon tob k-a pass
frourt WaisabayashL wewoinon
the tigk rnng on Huskies goahe

Gafflii ýWdbc,ïamU sd a low
"shot pot the lro"Oklbgol. Ai
14-.17 the Beau tookthei lead
when defenceman Grant Couture
(now sthe B ar'jPli'er of 1the
at'I, ed the puck tthe icft

side Z lbaumed down, but Sot
the puet toteammaW >Todd Gor-

don who wés iolIowtàg up. Glor-
don flred the puck îoto an op«.

CoutuIre took àa1ov
the top ofthe leftfiSiceM cime oe 011
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